

Mountaineering Association of Serbia, Belgrade

Belgrade, November 30th2016

INFORMATION TO BMU MEMBERS ABOUT THE MONT BLANC CLIMBING

Based on our conclusion at last meeting of BMUin Vrsac, held on May 26th 2016. the organization of Mont Blanc climbing wasentrusted to the Mountaineering Association of Serbia (PSS).

We inform BMU members that Mont Blanc climbing will be organized during the period from July 28th uptoAugust 06^{th} 2017.

The detailed program and conditions of participation will follow soon.

Best regards,

MirkoDetiček

General Secretary of BMU